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Friday 10th November 2023 

Parish Pensioners’ Christmas Lunch 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you for supporting your child in their role as a Mini-Vinnies ambassador. 

 

We will be supporting the Pensioners Lunch event once again this year. It is always a lovely 

event that is thoroughly enjoyed by guests, staff and children! 

 

I am writing to inform you the arrangements for the children’s involvement. The Lunch will take 

place on Sunday 10th December 2023. All children will need to arrive at school at 11.45am in 

their full school uniform. The children will then serve the Christmas Dinner to the VIPs and 

then have their own Christmas Dinner with the other helpers.  After lunch, the children will be 

entertaining our guests with Christmas Carols before being collected from school at 2.00pm.  

 

If your child is able to attend please ensure you have given your permission on School Gateway 

by Wednesday 6th December. 

 

Thank you again for supporting this very worthwhile community project. 

 

 

Mrs. Amy Butterfield 

 

Deputy Head teacher  
 

 

 

 

 

  


